
A417 Missing Link public consultation

Have your say

Highways England has been investigating possible route options to improve the                 
A417 Missing Link, a three-mile stretch of single lane carriageway between the Brockworth 
bypass and Cowley roundabout in Gloucestershire that causes many problems for local 
people and road users.

We would like to hear your views on our proposals and are holding a public consultation 
between 15 February 2018 and 29 March 2018. As part of this, we will be holding a number 
of drop-in public exhibitions.

* denotes venue with limited or no parking facilities

Saturday 17 February 2018	 11am - 6pm	 National Star College, Ullenwood, GL53 9QU

Thursday 22 February 2018	 12pm - 8pm	 Elkstone Village Hall, Hill View, Elkstone, GL53 9PB*

Friday 23 February 2018	 11am - 6pm	 Witcombe and Bentham Village Hall, Pillcroft Road, Witcombe, GL3 4TB

Saturday 24 February 2018	 11am - 6pm	 St Andrews Church Hall, Montpellier Street, Cheltenham, GL50 1SP

Sunday 4 March 2018	 11am - 6pm	 GL1 Leisure Centre, Bruton Way, Gloucester, GL1 1DT

Thursday 8 March 2018	 12pm - 8pm	 Henley Bank High School (formerly known as Millbrook Academy), 
					     	 Mill Lane, Brockworth, Gloucester, GL3 4QF

From 15 February, consultation materials will be available online and 
at these public information points around Gloucestershire:

Public information points

■	Crickley Hill Visitor Centre, Crickley Hill, Birdlip, Gloucester GL4 8JY

■	Gloucester Library, Brunswick Road, Gloucester, GL1 1HT

■	Cheltenham Library, Clarence Street, Cheltenham, GL50 3JT

■	Cirencester Library, The Waterloo, Cirencester, GL7 2PZ

■	Stroud Library, Landsdown, Stroud, GL5 1BB

■	Hucclecote Library, Hucclecote Road, Gloucester, GL3 3RT

■	Brockworth Community Library, Moorfield Road, Brockworth, GL3 4ET

Contact us

Website 		  www.highways.gov.uk/A417-missing-link  
Email 		  A417MissingLink@highwaysengland.co.uk 
Telephone 	 0300 123 5000


